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But as it is written, to whom he was not spoken of, they shall see: and they that have not heard shall understand. Romans 15:21

April 30, 2022


April 2022 Prayer Letter


Dear Prayer Warriors,


As we continued on the deputation road, our travels took us through Mississippi, Tennessee, 
Georgia, Kentucky, Ohio, Pennsylvania, and Maryland. We do praise the Lord for another safe 
and fruitful month of deputation. 


While we currently have 52% of our needed support coming in, I am glad to say we do have 
60% of our support pledged! Praise be to God for His continued provision for us!


In the midst of our meetings this past month, we are thankful that we were able to spend some 
time with both sides of the family. Given our travels over the past few months, we had not 
seen our parents or siblings for several months. Seeing them again was a tremendous blessing!


In the coming month, we have meetings scheduled in Massachusetts, New Jersey, and 
Vermont. Your continued prayers for our safety and for increased support are greatly 
appreciated. 


In Christ’s service,


Tim Pontius
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